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FOOTBALL
QUEEMNSLAND

MEMO 16-23

To: Queensland Clubs

From: Footbhall Queensland

Subject: 2023 Registration Process Reminder
Date: May 12, 2023

Dear Clubs

Foothall Queensland wishes to remind clubs of the registration process for the 2023 foothall
season which was cutlined in recent correspondence on Tuesday, 4 April under Memo 14-23,

As per Memo 14 - 23, all Foothall Queensland affiliated clubs with pending player registrations in
Play Foothall were required te have been actioned by April 30,

If your club has not yet attended to this matter, we ask that you do so as a matter of urgency as
Football Queensland will begin to mark any player who has a pending status as active from today
and in the coming days.

If you have any questions, please contact our team at FQHQ@foothallgueensland.com.au

End.
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